
STARK SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

PLAN REVIEW NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE

2650 RICHVILLE DR SE, SUITE 103,   *  MASSILLON, OH 44646  *  (330) 830-7700

FAX: (330) 830-7731

 Bryan Gillespie
Hurley & Stewart
2800 S. 11th St
Kalamazoo, MI 49009

Dollar General - Massillon
Plan Review - Submittal #2

Dear  Gillespie:

The Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan has been reviewed and approved and will be used as a reference when 
inspecting this site during construction.

Thank you for your cooperation.  Please call the office at 330-830-7700, 127. with any questions.

Sincerely,

Julie Berbari
Urban Coordinator

cc:

April 18, 2014

0

Re:

A pre-construction meeting is required prior to starting any earthwork on the site. Please have your 
contractor contact our inspector, Bethany Perkowski at 330-830-7700, 130 to schedule a time. In addition, 
you must have plan approval from the Massillon City Engineer prior to scheduling the meeting.

1.

Keith Dylewski, Massillon City Engineer


